Nashville Police Department Merit Board Meeting February 22, 2016

Meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm by Roger Kelso

In attendance: Roger Kelso, Jim Hays, Dave Derbyshire, Ken Wendling, Ben Seastrom and Tim True

This meeting was to interview prospective applicants for various positions as Nashville Metropolitan Police Department officers. Six applicants were selected that had been interviewed by various officers of the NMPD as finalists for the open positions with their test results and ranking. These applicants were then interviewed by the Merit Board. After the interviews, the Merit Board discussed the individuals and unanimously agreed on the following.

Full time probation patrolman – Matthew Hatchett

Part time probation patrolman – Wesley Schoeff

Part time probation patrolman – Tyler Strahl

Reserve probation patrolman – Jonathan Duncan

This leaves Richard King to be interviewed as he was unable to attend because of not being able to get a leave of absence from the military for this meeting and will be interviewed on February 22 for the remaining part time deputy position open.

Matthew Hatchett has been to the academy and will be able to begin service within 2 weeks.

Respectively submitted,

Dave Derbyshire - Secretary